

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

17th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers.

Disco Factory - LIVE Zoom School Disco Wednesday 31st March Lower School - 5:30pm-6pm

Upper School - 6:15pm-6:45pm

In the last week of this term, we will be holding 2 LIVE Zoom Discos, one for lower school and one for upper school.

We are asking for a contribution of £2 per ticket. This is to raise funds for our wonderful PTFA who have had a tough time this year with all the restrictions around their normal fundraising events. The PTFA fund so many lovely things for our school so we really wanted to help them out.

The children will be able to party with their friends-virtually, win prizes (£5 Amazon voucher and Easter Eggs) which will be given out on Thursday Ist April in our final school assembly.

There will be a DJ from Disco Factory hosting the disco who will make sure the children have loads of fun with challenges and dance contests. School staff will be there too just like the disco we normally hold in the school hall.

There is a limit (100 per disco) on the number of places so get your disco tickets early to secure a place. The £2 can be paid via **SchoolMoney** or £2 can be brought into school in a named envelope and given to the class teacher. We will then email out the link to the Zoom Disco to every ticket holder with the instructions nearer the time.

We really hope you can join in the disco fun so we can celebrate the end of an unusual 2 terms in real style.

Warm wishes,

Annie Knoupe

Headteacher



















